
Crowther Chapel Committee Meeting 

October  9, 2019 

 

In attendance Gigi Polleys, Debbie Grant. Craig Henio, Wendy & Skip Nolin. 

Skip will write a report for the Town Report. 

Craig reported that the threshold is all shellacked and ready to put into place.  He will be checking the 

roof for maybe a missing shingle. 

Debbie was the docent last month.  She had a number of people visit.  Several had wanted to sit down. 

She explained that at this time we have no seats.   We have talked about this several times.  We might 

like to look for 2 or 3 stools. 

Debbie took pictures of the outside door and window frames.  It was determined that they need to be 

painted. 

Craig will make outdoor window supports for the plexi-glass window covers.  They will need to be 

painted.   

Skip made a motion to have Craig do the updating and upkeep painting.  Debbie seconded it.  All agreed. 

We went from this meeting to the Chapel where we packed up the artifacts and put them away. 

We were all done by 10:30AM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Wendy Nolin,  Secetary 

 

 

 

  

 


